
One of my favorite memories from Nanzan was the life long friends that I was able to 

make. With my kitchen group from Janssen, I went on a trip to Shirakawago and 

Takayama, and it’s a memory I hold very precious to me. I met one of my best friends 

Ami and had a really great time.  

 

It felt very nostalgic coming back to Nanzan after awhile, I wasn’t able to stay on 

campus for very long, but I was reminded of all of the fun memories I made during my 

study abroad. I was luckily able to meet one of my best friends Ami to celebrate her 

birthday, and say hello to a few of my Japanese and friends. I plan to come back and 

hang out for a little longer and visit the shorinjikempo club, and meet with other 

Dickinson Students that are currently studying at Nanzan. During my study abroad I 

learned more than just Japanese but various life long lessons as well as discover a bit 

more about myself.  


